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18 December 2019 
 
          
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am looking forward to welcoming students in Years 1-6 back to Riverbank Public School on Wednesday 29 
January 2020. All students will return and line up in their 2019 class lines, with 2019 Kindergarten students 
going directly to their old classrooms and Year 5 returning to the school hall. 
 
Students new to Riverbank will commence at 9.15am and are to meet in the school hall with their parents. 
 
2020 classes will be formed throughout the first day and at 2.45pm you may collect your child from the 
following areas: 
 

• Stage 1 Basketball Court Years 1 and 2 
• Stage 2 Under the Cola outside the hall  Years 3 and 4 
• Stage 3 will be dismissed from their classrooms 

 
There will be a welcome pack in your child's school bag on the first day. This pack includes: 
 

• Welcome letter 
• Letter introducing your child's teacher, their class name and Term 1 overview 
• Term 1 Calendar 
• Swimming Carnival note for years 3-6 

 
As we are welcoming many new students to Riverbank, the first few days can be a little hectic. However, by 
the middle of the second week all children will be settled into their new class and school routines. We ask 
that class stationery equipment be sent to school on Monday 3 February. 
 
We look forward to welcoming our 2020 Kindergarten students at 9.15am on Monday 3 February. 
 
The school office will open on Tuesday 21 January and Wednesday 22 January between 8.00am-1.00pm for 
new enrolments only and then will reopen from Tuesday 28 January from 8.15am. 
 
Best wishes for an exciting year ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Jeanie Brown 
Principal 
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